
 
 
 

March 22, 2018 
 
 

Hello Shamyra,  
 
I just wanted to express my thank you for the excellent services provided for the bed installation at our property. 
Your crew was diligent, hard working, organized, and committed to finishing the job within the day, with no 
glitches.  All the old beds were removed as promised.  John and yourself were very helpful and professional in 
storing the bed delivery and executing the installation.  
 
I would not hesitate to recommend Hotel Services, Inc. for all professional installation and liquidation needs.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
Ed Chutney 
Director of Purchasing  
Fashion Island Hotel Newport Beach  


